
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 28th January 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                          LETTERS  

Half Term - School closes Fri 18th Feb & reopens Mon 28th Feb    Attendance  - All pupils  

Friends of Elton Meeting - Thursday 3rd March  

Friends of Elton Disco  - Friday 18th March                                                              
 

RECEPTION AND YEAR 6 

On Monday 7th February, Reception and Year 6 will be having a class photographs taken. If you would 

not like your child to take part, can you please contact the school office. Please note if you have         

requested on the photographic consent form for your child to not have their photograph taken in school, 

they will not be included in this photograph.  
 

YEAR 4 TATTENHALL RESIDENTIAL  

This week Year 4 had their first residential at the Tattenhall Centre in Chester. They spent three days 

doing Art, Drama and Dance. All the children had a wonderful time and produced some amazing art work 

that will go on display in their classroom. Pictures from the visit are available on the class website page 

and the school twitter feed @EltonPrimary.  
 

MENU CHANGE 

On Thursday 3rd February to celebrate Chinese New Year, we have a special menu of Sweet and Sour 

Chicken or Vegetable Stir Fry, please see attached menu. This can be ordered on the day with your 

child’s teacher.  
 

FRIENDS OF ELTON  

Friends of Elton would like to invite parents and carers to join them on Thursday 3rd March to help plan    

future events and fund raising ideas. The meeting will be held in school from 6pm, everyone welcome. 
 

PARKING 

Can we please ask when dropping your child off for school in the morning that you do not park on the zig 

zag line outside of school. The lines should be kept clear at all times, allowing children a safe space to 

cross the road, thank you.  
 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS BEESTON ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR  

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 4TH FEBRUARY  

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

                    Pre-sch/Nurs: Tilly & Zosia          Y3: Dominika                                                

                               Rec: Harris                  Y4: Daisy                                                           

                            Year 1: Olivia                   Y5: Sophie                       

                            Year 2:  Tamira-Rose           Y6: Jasmin  
 

W/C 31st January is Menu 1 


